## AUGUST 19, 2025

- The Fall Book Fair is now open in the Learning Commons! Students will be able to visit the fair with their Language Arts classes today, tomorrow and Thursday morning. We accept cash, credit and Tapto-Pay options from Apple, Google and Samsung. The Book Fair will also be open to your parents or guardians tomorrow evening at Curriculum Night. So get excited about our Anderson's Book Fair, now open in the LC.
- Attention all Band, Orchestra, and Choir students. Your music teachers Mr. Lange, Ms. Lathan, and Ms. Makowski are so excited to see you in their music classes this week! Please listen carefully for your ensemble and grade level's informational meeting time. Band students in 6th grade will meet TODAY, TUESDAY, during supervised study in band room 111. For choir, 7th and 8th grade will meet TODAY, TUESDAY, during supervised study in choir room 110. 6th grade choir students will meet on Wednesday. If you are not in performance music but would like to join, we would love to have you! Please come to the music meetings so our music teachers can help get you started. NO instruments needed for the first meeting. See you then!
- Attention 7th and 8th grade girls interested in trying out for volleyball. 7th grade volleyball will have an informational meeting today during lunch, with tryouts starting on Wednesday from 3 to 4 P.M. in the gym. 8th Grade tryouts start Wednesday from 3 to 5 P.M. in room 215. Any student trying out for volleyball must have a current sports physical on file and register on SNAP. The SNAP registration link is located on the Washington Website under athletic information. Questions? 7th graders see Mrs. Markwell. 8th graders see Mrs. Denius.
- Do you like snow cones? Who doesn't! Today, after school, at 3 P.M., the cross country team will be having their information meeting...with snow cones! It doesn't matter if you are the fastest person in the school or you've never run in your life we want you on our team, and we will make you the best runner you've ever been! We will begin practice on Wednesday. See Mrs. Trannon, Mrs. Pagano, or Mr. Panega with any questions!
- Attention 7th graders! If you're interested in playing flag football this year, it's not too late for you to join the team. Registration for 7th grade flag football remains open on Snap. If you have any questions or need more information, see Mr. Rebus or Mr. DeBora for a sheet with all the details.